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UM 2143 Investigation into Resource Adequacy in the State- 

Schedule Change Announcement  
This announcement provides an update on the UM 2143 Resource Adequacy (RA) Investigation 

schedule.  

Schedule Update 

On January 10, 2023, the Oregon Public Utility Commission (Commission) held a Special Public 

Meeting on Resource Adequacy and Docket No. UM 2143, with speakers from the Western Electric 

Coordinating Council, Northwest Power and Conservation Council, Western Power Pool, and Staff 

providing insights on technical aspects of resource adequacy and the Commission’s own resource 

adequacy investigation in UM 2143.  At this Special Public Meeting, Staff summarized its October 2022 

process proposal, which included circulating draft rule language for resource adequacy standards in 

January 2023 with a workshop to follow soon afterwards. 

In light of the discussion and learnings from the Special Public Meeting, Staff intends to modify its 

schedule so that it can circulate an updated straw proposal before moving to draft rule language. Staff 

plans to circulate its updated straw proposal on or before February 17, 2023.   Along with the updated 

straw proposal, Staff will provide a detailed timeline for stakeholder discussion of Staff’s straw proposal 

revisions and a date in March 2023 on which it will circulate draft rules.  Further schedule updates will 

follow. 

If you have questions on the process or content of this proposal, please contact:  

Curtis Dlouhy 

Economist/Senior Utility Analyst, Utility Strategy & Integration Division  

503-510-3350 

Curtis.Dlouhy@puc.oregon.gov 
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